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      BY E-MAIL  

 
June 3, 2013 
 
Grace Pasceri 
Permitting Manager 
CSI Val Caron LP 
545 Speedvale Avenue West 
Guelph ON  N1K 1E6 
 
 
Dear Ms. Pasceri: 
 
Re: Application for Feed-in Tariff Program Electricity Generation Licence 

Board File Number EB-2013-0220 
 
The Board has reviewed your application for a Feed-in Tariff Program electricity 
generation licence.  Your application is currently incomplete and cannot be processed 
until the following has been filed: 
  

1. Section 2, Pages 2 of the Application Form – Feed-in Tariff Program Contract 
and Notice to Proceed:   
 
Section 2 of the application requires to provide details regarding the FIT contract 
with the OPA and Notice to Proceed (“NTP”).  Information provided in this section 
does not match the information included in the attached NTP, specifically  

• FIT reference No in the application form is F38LD1U while FIT contract No 
in the NTP is F-000670-SVP-130-505;  

• In the application form the date the NTP was received shows February 15, 
2013, while the attached NTP shows March 14, 2013 as the issuance 
date.  

 
Please make applicable changes in section 2 and resubmit page 2 of the application 
form. 
 
2. Section 7, Pages 4 of the Application Form – Generation Facilities: 
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Section 7 a) of the application requires to provide the address of the facility.  The 
address provided appears to be not a full address of the facility as it contains 
only Lot and Concession numbers.   
 

Please provide full address of the facility which includes township, county, region, 
etc. and resubmit page 4 of the application form. 

 
3. Section10, Pages 6 of the Application Form – Licensing History: 

 
 Section 10 a) of the application requires to answer a question whether the 
applicant has ever been licensed by the Board.  You have answered “Yes” and 
provided the licence No EG-2012-0393, however the name of the licensee 
appears to be different from the applicant’s name.    

 
Please explain whether 2176050 Ontario Inc. has changed its name to the applicant’s 
name since the licence EG-2012-0393 has been issued.  If yes, a licence amendment 
may be required instead of a new licence application.  If the applicant is a separate legal 
entity from 2176050 Ontario Inc., the answer to question 10 a) should be “No”, the 
information about the licensee should be removed and page 6 resubmitted. 

 
The Board will resume processing your application once the above information has 
been filed.  If the above information is not filed within 30 days of the date of this letter, 
the Board may close the file for this application. 
 
Upon receipt of the required information the Board will issue an acknowledgement letter 
indicating the expected date on which a decision and/or order may be rendered. 
 
Please file two paper copies of the additional material and an electronic version in Word 
and in searchable Adobe Acrobat (if available) with the Board Secretary.  Electronic 
copies may be submitted on CD or by e-mail to boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca.  
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Irina Kuznetsova, Advisor at 
416-440-8138 or e-mail, Irina.Kuznetsova@ontarioenergyboard.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary  
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